
 

  PUBLIC NOTICE 

 RADF Expression of Interest 

 

 

 

Regional Arts Development Fund (RADF) is a partnership between the Queensland 
Government and Quilpie Shire Council to support local arts and culture in regional 
communities.   

Quilpie Shire has developed new priorities for the 2020-2021 RADF program.  Under the 
framework of the Arts and Cultural Plan the local priorities are: 

1. Our People & Community 

A creative, engaged, cohesive community which supports and acknowledges its 
artists and artisans 

2. Our Place 

An appealing, attractive Shire with quality arts & cultural facilities and amenities  

3. Our Past  

Preservation and celebration of our rich natural and cultural heritage  

4. Our Partnerships 

Productive partnerships and alliances within and external to the Region 

5. Our Prosperity 

An arts and cultural sector that contributes economic value and prosperity   

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST for the 2020-21 Program will close on 
Friday 27 March 2020 

Before submitting an EOI please read the RADF Program Guidelines.  EOI forms are  
available on the Quilpie Shire Council website – www.quilpie.qld.gov.au.  

For further information please contact: 

Toni Bonsey       radf@quilpie.qld.gov.au     Phone: (07) 4656 0500 

7 February 2020 

Dave Burges (07) 4656 0500 

Chief Executive Officer www.quilpie.qld.gov.au 
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